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Deadline Approaching For Auburn Alumni Event 
(KLZA)-- The 2015 Auburn High School Alumni Banquet is scheduled for Sunday, August 2nd and
will be held at the Auburn Eagles Club.  Doors will open at noon with dinner served at 12:30 p-m.

Those wishing to attend need to register by Monday, July 6th. Reservations are required for the meal
count.  The cost is $15 per person. Forms are available on the Auburn Public Schools’ Facebook
page and at the Auburn State Bank.

This year the class of 1965 will be honored.  2015 Auburn Alumni Scholarship winners will be
recognized. The scholarships are funded through the Association dues that are $5 per year.  
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